

Old Carroll Primitive Baptist Church

March 31 · 🔇

Good morning dear friends, yesterday the Governor of Maryland issued a stay at home mandate until further notice, it is punishable by law if violated. It is with a heavy heart that we will continue to meet only virtually. We are however thankful for the technology to continue to share the Gospel and fellowship. Brother Jonathan has been in contact with the members who do not have technology and they are doing okay. Please stay home and safe, let's lift up prayers to the Lord that this will all end soon and we can meet again. May the Lord bless you all.



18

7 Comments 1 Share